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STATEMENT OF VIET NAM

At the Review of the 2nd cycle UPR Report of Australia


(Monday, 9 November, 2015)

Mr. President,

Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Australia to the 2nd cycle of UPR and would like to put forward the following recommendations: 

1. Enhance bilateral cooperation with other countries to promote and protection of human rights, especially through regular dialogue and technical assistance; 

2. Continue conducting awareness-raising activities on human rights, especially rights of women, children, minorities and migrants, to law enforcement officers.

Mr. President,
From the report, my delegation appreciates the recent achievements concluded by Australia in protecting and promoting human rights, especially rights of vulnerable groups. Commendable also are Australia’s efforts in engaging with countries in this area, in particular in the form of bilateral regular dialogue and technical assistance provision. Acknowledging the outstanding issues and challenges, as raised by others in this room, Viet Nam takes good notes of firm commitments and concrete actions taken by the Australian government in addressing them.
We wish Australia every success in the 2nd UPR cycle.  
I thank you./.
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